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Dear Parent/Guardian, ”/ 80/ QU:?B

Thank you for your continued support this school year. We appreciate the time you take to partner with
us in so many ways, including completing surveys and attending meetings. Y our feedback has been
invaluable in the development of our school’s Title I program, Schoolwide Improvement Plan, School-
Parent Compact and Parent and Parent and Family Engagement Plan.

On our school website you will find a copy of our Parent and Family Engagement Plan. This plan serves
to communicate our commitment to partnering with families and outlines how we intend to work with
families this year. The School-Parent Compact is also available on our website. The compact is an
agreement between the school, parents, and students to all do their part to make sure each child achieves
to their highest academic potential. These documents are also available at school.

As a parent of a student at a Title I school you also have some specific rights of which we would like to
inform you. You have the right to know the professional qualifications of the educators who instruct
your child. You have the right to ask for the following information about each of your child’s teachers
and instructional assistants/paraprofessionals:

1. The teacher’s Florida certification area(s) and,
a. If the teacher is teaching infield, or
b. If the teacher is qualified infield according to Indian River County Schools.
. The teacher’s college degree(s) and areas of study.
- The teacher’s advanced college degree(s) and areas of study.
. The qualifications of any instructional assistant/paraprofessionals who provide services to your
child.

In addition, you have the right to be provided information on you student’s level of achievement on
assessments like the Florida Assessment of Student Thinking (FAST) in Reading and Mathematics. This
information will be available from your child’s teacher and on the FOCUS Parent Portal.

We value the high quality of education and care your child will receive with us and look forward to
working with you to ensure your child’s success.




